
 

 

 
Our Residents and Representatives  
Seaforth Gardens Aged Care Centre  
The Salvation Army Aged Care  
 
 
Monday 1 June 2020  
 
 
Dear all, 
  
Given that the State Government has been relaxing restrictions with regards to social 

distancing requirements in Western Australia and there has been a reduction in the 

risk of local community transmission, we have reviewed our COVID-19 Outbreak 

Prevention and Risk Management Matrix and decided to transition Seaforth Gardens 

from Risk Level 4 to Level 3. This change will be effective from Tuesday 2 June 

2020. 

At Level 3, all the current visitor requirements remain in place and the key 

differences relate to volunteers being permitted to come in and visit residents 

(subject to that resident still receiving one visit per day), large group activities taking 

place and an easing of residents being able to move offsite. Staff will continue to 

monitor residents for signs and symptoms of respiratory infections.  

We have also had feedback from family members who are now returning to work that 

the afternoon visiting hours are a little restrictive in terms of enabling them to visit on 

their way back from work. Accordingly the afternoon visiting hours are adjusted to 

3.30pm to 5.30pm to provide greater opportunity for these family members. 

If you have any feedback, please feel free to send me an email at 
Richard.deHaast@salvationarmy.org.au.  

 

 

 

Richard de Haast  

National Director 

The Salvation Army Aged Care 
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